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As a family physician who sees children from birth and through their struggles in 

school support for reading is absolutely vital. It must be provided to all children in 

their first language and then in a bilingual format. Supporting parents, medical 

providers, teachers, daycare providers and anyone who touches a child's life is vital. I 

support HB 3198. 


